

City of Long Beach Working Together to Serve

R-14

Date:

November 5, 2013

To:

Honorable Mayor and City Council

From:

Vice Mayor Robert Garcia, Chair, Public Safety Committee

Subject:

COST AND BENEFIT OF IMPLEMENTING A SEX CRIME/SEX TRAFFICKING

UNIT WITHIN THE LONG BEACH POLICE DEPARTMENT

The Public Safety Committee, at its meeting held Tuesday, September 24, 2013, considered communications relative to the above subject.

It is the recommendation of the Public Safety Committee that the City Council receive and file a report from the Chief of Police on the cost and benefit of implementing a sex crime/sex trafficking unit within the Long Beach Police Department.

34734 2930

Respectfully submitted,

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE

Vice Mayor Robert Garcia, Chair

Prepared by:

Megan Wiegelman